From: Richard Oram (OCC) 
Sent: 25 January 2016 14:17
To: Planning
Subject: Consultation Responses

[bookmark: _GoBack]15/02332/F - Peace Haven High Street Charlton On Otmoor 
15/02305/F - 13 Cemetery Road Bicester 
15/02339/F - Building 89 Guard And Fire Party House RAF Bicester Buckingham Road Bicester  
16/00028/F - Stonecroft Back Lane Epwell 
15/02349/F - Land Rear Of Utility Building Glebe Court Fringford

Dear Sir or Madam

The above proposals would not appear to have an invasive impact upon any known archaeological sites or features. As such there are no archaeological constraints to these schemes.

Regards

Richard

Richard Oram
Planning Archaeologist 

Historic Environment Team
Plannig Regulation
Speedwell House, Speedwell Street
Oxford. OX1 1NE 
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